The Grand Island Neighbors Foundation was the grateful recipient of over $2,200 from the
Grand Island High School Class of 1974 - 50t Reunion Committee. Special thanks to Terry
McDonnell, and others from the Class who organized, collected, and donated the money to
benefit our Island Neighbors in need.

The Class of 1974 issues a friendly challenge to others hosting a reunion — particularly milestone
events like a 50-year reunion — to also consider similar fundraising events as a way to give back
to the Community that we all love. What a great new tradition!

Pictured from left to right: Mel Passarelli, Terry McDonnell, Roman Figler, David Conboy,
Donnette Hennigar Rayhill, Dick Crawford, and Heidi Travagline.

Key contributors to the success of the 50" Reunion and this fundraiser who were not available
for the picture include: Pete Hayes, Renee Gietz, Patricia Czora, and JT Tompkins - as well as
Neighbors Foundation Board Members from the Class of 1974: Beth Boron and Sally Goris.

The Neighbors Foundation, an all-volunteer organization, will use the donated funds to provide
confidential food assistance to those in need on Grand Island.

To learn more about the Neighbors Foundation, donate, or request assistance, please contact
us at (716) 775-7998 or at www.GINeighbors.org.

Or use the QR Code to the right.

Neighbors Helping Neighbors!
David Conboy
President, Neighbors Foundation of Grand Island




